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                   Upcoming 
                           Events  

“Cleanse me with hyssop, and I will be clean; 
wash me, and I will be whiter than snow. Let 
me hear joy and gladness; let the bones you 
have crushed rejoice. Hide your face from 
my sins and blot out all my inequity. Create 
in me a pure heart, O God, and renew a 
steadfast spirit within me. “ Psalm 51:7-10 

MISSION OF THE QUARTER 
Our fourth quarter Chapel offerings are 

designated for Blessings in a Backpack,  

a mission that mobilizes communities 

and individuals to provide food on the 

weekends for elementary school 

children across America who might 

otherwise go hungry. Gloria Dei provides 

this benefit locally to Davie Elementary. 

Thank you very much for giving so 

generously toward our chapel offerings for 

the third quarter. We are able to send 

$1352.00 to Hearts for Jesus/Lutheran 

Special Education Ministries project. The 

children enjoyed watching our chapel board 

fill with many red hearts! Thank you again 

for your continued support! 

Gerlinde Photography will be 

back on campus Thursday, 

April 4th to take class pictures. 

Mark your calendars! 

Spring Break Camp 
Mon., March 25th – Fri., March 29th 

 

Do you need care for your child while 

school is out for spring break? The 

Learning Center 3K – 4K students will be 

on spring break March 25th – March 29th. 

Care will be available for students who 

are registered for daily attendance. 

Please contact Wendy Turpin or        

Carol Jones for more information. 



Mrs. Rossano’s 4K students recently enjoyed an ice cream party as their prize for 
being first place class winner for highest percentage and highest number of        

Box Tops submitted in our last collection drive. The class had fun singing, dancing, 
and eating yummy ice cream! Way to go children!! 

The staff and families of Gloria Dei would like to extend our heartfelt 
condolences to our 4K preschool teacher Ms. Macha, upon the death of her 
father, Jesse Matthews. We pray for God’s continued blessings of comfort, 
strength and peace be upon Ms. Macha and her two sons, Bryan and Mark. 

 
Jesus said to her, “ I am the resurrection and the life. He who believes in me will 
live, even though he dies; and whoever lives and believes in me will never die. 

Do you believe this?” John 11:25-26 


